

Shire Services
The Food Enterprise
Centre
Vanguard Way
Battlefield Enterprise
Park
Shrewsbury
SY1 3TG

8 September 2017 PG/EC

Email: penny.gibson@shropshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to inform you that it is the time of year when we review the meal price for the coming year. Unfortunately, we are unable to hold our prices for another year: this is due to the continued increase in the cost of raw materials and food prices. Please be assured that we are continually striving to manage these whilst not compromising on the quality of the food or the service which we provide.

This September 2017 the cost of a paid school meal will increase to £2.30.

Yours sincerely

Penny Gibson Area Manager

